
 

 

TOWN OF HAMILTON 

Conservation Commission 
 

 

Hamilton Open Space Committee is Seeking 1 New Member. 

 

The Hamilton Open Space Committee is looking to fill one vacancy.  Any 

Hamilton resident with experience in, or interest in, natural history, conservation or 

open space protection should consider seeking appointment to the Committee.   

Individuals with experience in environmental disciplines or web media would be 

most welcome. The Open Space Committee serves as a sub-committee of the 

Hamilton Conservation Commission and the Commission appoints the Committee 

members.   

 

If you are interested in this opening or would like to know more about the 

Committee in general, please send Jim Hankin, Coordinator of the Conservation 

Commission, an email at jhankin@hamiltonma.gov.  Mr. Hankin can refer 

interested residents to members of the Committee to discuss the opening. 

Candidates can expect to attend several Committee meetings prior to the 

Commission considering an appointment.  Average minimum time commitment is 

2 evening meetings per month.  
 


